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Hello from the Adult Learning Center (Rowan County Skills U)!
We hope this letter finds you well. We’re checking in because it’s been a while since we have heard from you, and, according to our records, you have already passed part of the GED® Test. We would like to encourage you to contact us to discuss your next steps toward completing your GED®. (You might be closer than you think!) 
Remember, our program may be able to help you find assistance to offset part of the cost of the GED®. Also, remember if you are retaking part of the GED® Test, you may be eligible for a discounted retake. 
Feel free to stop by our office at 627 East Main Street or give us a call at 783-2871. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope to hear from you soon and look forward to helping you complete your goal of earning your GED®!

--Opal, Allison & Bev
